
Hi Ladies - 

 

The game of the week is WHACK 'n HACK!  This is a team 

effort - and a new one for our league!!  The BEST and WORST 

scores are added together on each hole; this is what will 

determine the prize money.  However, keep your own score for 

handicap purposes.  (Whenever possible throughout the season, 

the game of the week allows your own individual score for 

handicap purposes and is also flighted.)  
 

IMPORTANT!!  There will be a signup sheet for the potluck 

(salad...vegetable...dessert) at the starter's gate.  LOOK FOR IT 

and sign up if you didn't last week.  The committee will help 

"balance" the buffet items. 
 

Details will follow - but as for now - REMEMBER TO BRING 

YOUR OWN TABLE SERVICE AND A WHITE ELEPHANT 

GIFT.  The meeting place is back to the original North Point 

Multi-purpose room.  You can come around 12:30 and we will 

wait for the last foursome to arrive before starting the buffet.   
 

THERE WILL BE A FUN TEAM ACTIVITY WHEN YOU 

FIRST ARRIVE.  LOOK FOR ME!!!!  This will determine who 

eats first.  Hee hee..... 
 

It was suggested to let the ladies know when I will send Frank 

(at the Pro Shop) the weekly Tee 'em up!! to be posted on our 

website.  I will try to do this on Fridays.  However, by 

Monday for sure.  I decided to also send this particular one bcc 

to the Club.  It should also be posted. 
 

One of the reasons I am sending it out bcc is because I have an 

attachment.  I have updated the GOLF LEAGUE OFFICER 



RESPONSIBILITIES for the Club.  Remember we need a vice 

president (who will be the president the following year) and a 

treasurer.  Please take time to look this over.  We will not have a 

meeting at the Potluck - but we hope to leave with a treasurer 

and vice president in place. 
 

Several have indicated that you are leaving prior to our potluck.  

You will be missed.   
 

For all of you "heading home for the holidays" - safe travels and 

Merry Christmas!! 

 
 


